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 Youth Advisory & CPED
Date: Monday, April 15, 2024 12:30:42 PM

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Hello Catie and Pam, 

Catie thanks for reaching out. I see that the next time the YAC gets together following this
evening’s meeting is on May 16.

If there is interest, I would be happy to provide a brief informational presentation on the UN
International Day of Play (10 - 15 minutes). The annual event, to be held for the first time this
year, will take place on June 11. 

Although there may be insufficient time for the YAC to consider getting engaged this year, it
could be a great opportunity to explore the committee's possible involvement in future years.
There is the potential to represent the city’s youngest residents in relation to public spaces that
are welcoming and conducive to play as well as planning that takes into account the needs of
children.

Let me know what works for the committee.

Thanks

Alex Smith

On Apr 12, 2024, at 11:55 AM, Campbell, Catherine
<Catherine.Campbell@halifax.ca> wrote:

Good morning Councillor, 

Thank you for passing this along!

Alex – if you could provide me with some information on what you are looking to
present on that would be great! As well, I have copied Simon who is the Legislative
Assistant for CPED.

Thanks, 

Catie
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